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      Anti-Bullying Week: All Different, All Equal 

 

 
 

This week our focus has been on discussing the importance of valuing each other despite our 

differences, and this linked really well to our learning from The Lifebus about being unique. We 

read the book “Only One You” which provided much discussion about the messages in it - if you 

are interested you can view it on YouTube too. 

 

          Afterwards, the children designed patterns to paint on their rocks and then critiqued each 

other in order to improve them even more. After painting blocks of colour, the children added 

more detail using felt pens. The children are very proud of their creations and their efforts will be 

celebrated by being incorporated in a whole school art display.  
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Christmas Play  

We have been very busy this week auditioning for parts for our school play and I must take this 

opportunity in congratulating all the children who demonstrated that they were willing to “stand 

on the edge” and perform in front of an audience – they were positively glowing green with 

emerald power! Script words and song words have been sent home and I am sure that you will 

support your child in learning them. We will let you know as soon as possible of any costumes we 

need your help to source – thank you. 

 

Not long to go now before our whole school trip to the theatre on 6th December to see “The 

Wizard of Oz”. Final payment is now due so that the office can finalise arrangements. 

Mrs Moncrieff 

 


